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Number of Travellers for Trip Proposal :: 2

Trip Proposal is from which RALO? :: AFRALO (African Regional At-Large Organisation

Specify Traveller's Names and Email addresses on each line ::
Mohamed Tijani BEN JEMAA   tijani.benjemaa@topnet.tn
Fatimata SEYE SYLLA   fsylla@gmail.com

Specify Alternate Traveler's Name and Email addresses on each line ::

Departure Date of Requested Travel :: 01/06/2014

Return Date of Requested Travel :: 07/06/2014

For each traveller, specify the City and Country where the travellers is leaving
from ::
Tunis, Tunisia
Dakar, Senegal

Specify the destination city and country where the travellers are going to ::
Djibouti City, Djibouti

Event/Conference Name, Title, or Description :: Africa Internet Summit 2014, Theme:
Beyond connection: Internet working for African Development

Event/Conference Website Link :: http://www.afnog.org/afnog2014/afevents.php
http://www.internetsummitafrica.org/

Primary Event/Conference Location: :: Venue : Djibouti City

Please identify the Activity Sponsors :: ICANN, Google, AF*, the African
Organizations for Internet Governance

Djibouti Telecom is the host

What is the purpose of the trip? :: The purpose should be consistent with any
established ICANN regional engagement strategy and/or ICANN's overall mission.
Also, include information about the role you will have at the conference (as a
participant, speaker, etc)

"AIS is the pinnacle multi-stakeholder event combining, workshops, conferences and
networking for the internet Industry. The annual summit attracts internationally
renowned Instructors, Experts and Speakers to share the latest innovations and Best
practices in the Internet eco-system. This is the place where the African Technical
Institutions, governments, civil society organizations, business sector and Af*
such as AfNOG, AFRINIC, AfREN, AfTLD, ISOC Africa, AfrICANN, AfGWG, etc. meet."

We will be participating as speakers in some workshops, and will organize a
workshop on behalf of AFRALO to enhance the visibility and the credibility of
AFRALO and of ICANN. We will undertake reach out activities towards the community
to recruit ALSes

What are the goals for the trip :: The AFRINIC-20 Public Policy meeting will be
held in Djibouti for three days from 4th to 6th June, 2014. AFRINIC Meetings are
open to everyone and provide an excellent opportunity to take part in Internet
policy discussions. These policies, which describe how Internet Number Resources
should be managed and distributed, are developed by the community. The meeting will
include tutorials, presentations, update on the various working groups and the
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AFRINIC Public Policy Meeting. The meeting will focus on the IPv6 protocol and its
deployment, especially in Africa and the issue of the exhaustion of the IPv4 pool
of address space.

Please identify proposed outcomes: :: - The number of participants attending my
outreach presentation should be more than 30

- At least 1 organization will apply to be an AFRALO ALS

- At least 20 NomCom flyers will be distributed to potential future candidates for
ICANN leadership positions, upon their request after a briefing session

Any other information about the proposed trip that would be useful to the CROPP
Review Team or for ICANN ::
We will need ICANN presentation materials foand AFRALO outreach documentation.
Material from Nomcom staff will also be needed for African professional leaders to
apply for ICANN leadership positions next year, in 2015.

We will be paying for the extra days that we will be staying in Djibouti City.

By checking the box below, RALO leaders and Outreach members from the region have
read and understood the terms and obligations for the At-Large Travel requests at
https://community.icann.org/x/zC6fAg :: I have read and understood the terms and
obligations at https://community.icann.org/x/zC6fAg
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